PINE BAY ESTATES
PROPOSED STREET RENAMING
CITY OF CORAL GABLES

Petition Issue Date MM/DD/YYYY Petition Received Date / /

(TO BE COMPLETED BY THE
DEPARTMENT)

To the Petitioner: You are required to circulate this petition among all property owners within the district
boundaries listed below. In order for the petition to be considered a valid current indicator of community
preference, it must be completed and returned to the City of Coral Gables within four months from the
date of issue. All submitted petition forms must be original and completed in ink.

To the District Resident: On behalf of the Pine Bay Estates Homeowners Association, Mrs. Elizabeth
Lamas (mrsfurca@aol.com), submitted a letter of intent in accordance with the City of Coral Gables
policy for an amendment to Special Taxing Districts. Attached-toAlthough this petition is-a-cepy-of-the
does NOT seek to make an amendment policy—This-petition-is-listed-as-step-rumber-2-inthe-to_the
Special Taxing District, the amendment process and-alifurther-steps-are-delineated-nis being used as
a general guideline to determine the attached-polieylevel of support in the community for the street
renaming.

To the City Commission of Coral Gables, Florida: We, the undersigned, do hereby petition the City of
Coral Gables to take any required steps to rename and re-sign the streets within the Pine Bay Estates
Special Taxing District as follows:

Current Street Name Proposed Street Name*
SW 116" Street Jasmine Lane

SW 117! Street Las Palmas Drive

SW 118" Street Magnolia Lane

SW 119" Street Olivos Drive

SW 58" Court Pine Bay Court

SW 117" Terrace Pine Bay Drive

SW 59" Avenue Road Borja Avenue

SW 57" Court Jacaranda Place

*ACCESS/FEEDER ROADS INTO THE PINE BAY ESTATES COMMUNITY WILL CONTINUE TO
HAVE THE CURRENT SIGNS WITH NUMBERS ON THEM. CORAL GABLES STYLE STREET
SIGNS WILL ONLY BE PLACED ON CORAL GABLES PUBLIC PROPERTY.

Proposed Public Improvement:
Renaming the current street names in the Pine Bay Estates area will bring the neighborhood into
conformance with the reset of the street signage found throughout Coral Gables.

Proposed Assessment Change:

Currently there is no expected cost to the Special Taxing District. The City, during the normal course of



